Alane C. Young

From: Chandler, Erin <erin_chandler@fws.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 3:27 PM

To: Alane C. Young

Cc: Stephen Parker; David Felder; Christina Fellas - NOAA Federal

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Design refinements Wolf River Living Shoreline and Subtidal Reef
Hi Alane,

| checked with Ben, and the email | sent previously will be our "memo to file" for USFWS ESA. Please reach out with any
questions.

Thanks,
Erin

Erin Chandler
Environmental Compliance Coordinator
Deepwater Horizon Gulf Restoration Office

Tel: 470-361-3153
erin _chandler@fws.gov

On Thu, Sep 13, 2018 at 1:01 PM Alane C. Young <acyoung@cce.ms> wrote:
Thanks Erin! Was so good to have David on the call today- we really appreciate all of your efforts on this project.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 13, 2018, at 2:38 PM, Chandler, Erin <erin_chandler@fws.gov> wrote:

Hi Alane,

Please see the email string between David and me regarding the project changes and the existing
consultation. As David stated, we don't believe a new consultation is needed for FWS species. I'm
checking with my supervisor to see if DOI will provide a memo stating that, or if this email will
suffice. I'll get back to you today.

Thanks,
Erin

Erin Chandler
Environmental Compliance Coordinator
Deepwater Horizon Gulf Restoration Office

Tel: 470-361-3153
erin _chandler@fws.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: David Felder <david felder@fws.gov>
Date: Fri, Aug 31, 2018 at 7:22 AM




Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Design refinements Wolf River Living Shoreline and Subtidal Reef
To: Erin Chandler <erin_chandler@fws.gov>

Erin,

| agree with Christy, current design appears consistent with the conceptual design previously consulted
on, therefore, | do not believe a new consultation with our agency is warranted.

Thanks

David

From: Christy Fellas, NOAA <christina.fellas@noaa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 8:50 AM

To: Alane C. Young <acyoung@cce.ms>

Cc: Chandler, Erin <erin_chandler@fws.gov>; david felder@fws.gov; Stephen Parker
<sparker@cce.ms>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Design refinements Wolf River Living Shoreline and Subtidal Reef

Thanks Alane. 1 will share this comparision with my ESA and EFH folks, but still
believe the changes are within the effects previously analyzed. Please let me know
if you need anything else for the pre-app meeting with the Corps.

Christy

On Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 6:02 PM Alane C. Young <acyoung@cce.ms> wrote:

Christy, Erin and David,

Attached please find a summary of the current design refinements for this project, for your
review in preparation for the pre-app meeting. Please don’t hesitate to give me a call should
you have any questions or comments —



Thanks,

Alane C. Young, RPG

Senior Geologist

Covington Civil & Environmental, LLC
Mississippi Restoration Team

2510 14 Street, Suite 1010

Gulfport, MS 39501

(228) 396-0486 (O)

(228) 396-0487 (F)

(228) 363-2970 (C)

www.ccellc.us
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